
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31
st

 October, 2017. 

 

 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  

District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 

 

Re: Traffic Calming at Kilcornan 

 

 

A Chomhairleoir, a chara, 

 

Limerick City and County Council officials met recently with Transport Infrastructure 

Ireland (TII) on 12th October 2017. 

 

At this meeting, TII requested further design details for the scheme submitted in July of 

this year.  These design details are currently being finalised.  TII did undertake to give a 

quick decision on the proposed scheme once these minor details are submitted, subject 

to funding being available. 

 

 

Is mise le meas, 

 

 

Gerard O'Connor 

A/Senior Engineer 

Operations & Maintenance Services 

Service Operations 

Limerick City & County Council 

 

 

 


